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Notice: Call for Letters of Interest – Parks Commission 

The City of Anthony is accepting letters of interest from residents who wish to serve on the Parks 

Commission. The Parks Commission provides recommendations to the Board of Trustees regarding the 

planning, development, maintenance, and programming of the City’s parks and recreational facilities. Members 

help ensure that community parks meet the needs of residents and support the quality of life in Anthony. 

Applicants should be committed to actively participating in monthly commission meetings, special events, 

and occasional community projects. Experience or interest in parks, recreation, community planning, or related 

areas is encouraged but not required. 

 

Individuals who wish to be considered are invited to submit a letter of interest, including a brief statement of qualifications 

and contact information to the City Clerk at koropeza@cityofanthonynm.org or dropped of at City Hall located at:  

        
Municipal Complex 
820 Highway 478 
Anthony, NM 88021 

 

 

 

Deadline for submission: Wednesday, September 24th, 2025  

For more information, please contact the City Clerk at (575) 882-2983 ext. 308 or koropeza@cityofanthonynm.org  

Thank you for your interest in serving your community! 
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